RBA Unlikely to Cut Interest Rates
Despite Inflation Dropaa

The Reserve Bank of Australia (RBA) appears
unlikely to lower interest rates in 2024, despite
annual inflation falling to its lowest level in over three
years. October’'s Consumer Price Index (CPI) data,
released by the Australian Bureau of Statistics
(ABS), indicates a steady inflation rate of 2.1 per
cent.
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